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Sent: Friday, 21 August 2015 6:04 PM WAEC
To: 2015 Electoral Boundaries Review 92 4 AUG 7015
Subject: Objection to Electoral Boundary Changes - Eyre and Kalgooflie

To:

The Executive Officer

Office of the Electoral Distribution Commissioners
Level 2, 111 St Georges Terrace

PERTH WA 6000.

As a resident of Kalgoorlie and the Goldfields region, | object to the proposed changes to the electoral boundaries
for the seats of Eyre and Kalgoorlie.

The regional areas encompassed by current boundaries of the seats of Eyre and Kalgoorlie are historical and
traditionally known as the Goldfields. The communities have close ties, the area is unique supporting agricultural,
aqua culture, indigenous culture and the vast pastoral and mining industries, and residents are proud of the
diversity of the region. Kalgoorlie-Boulder is a prosperous City and central to the overlapping seats of Eyre and
Kalgoorlie with Esperance and surrounds to the south, Yilgarn to the west and the Lands to the north and the many
towns in-between. The proposed changes will split apart the Goldfields and significantly reduce representation of
the many communities to the north and south in the Goldfields region.

For these reasons, the current boundaries should remain unchanged.

Please accept my objection to the proposed electoral boundary changes for the seats of Eyre and Kalgoorlie.
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